
Last Friday 

Thank you to everyone who came to see the work in the Chestnut Avenue hall last week. It was 

lovely to see children sharing what they had done with their families. 

Also we would like to thank you for supporting the School CouncilΩs Bring and Buy Sale. The 

children really enjoyed setting up the stalls and will be counting their takings this afternoon. 

They estimate that they have made about £55 for Children in Need. 

 

Appeal for Clear Plastic Containers 

If your children are based on the Chestnut Avenue site you will know that the Daily Mile is    

going from strength to strength. Children, and in many cases their parents, are walking or   

running as many laps of the playground as they can before the bell goes. We would like to add 

to the competition between the classes by collecting a token for every lap completed and 

slotting them into a clear container, which we hope will fill up as the year goes on. 

 

The containers will be like the ones they have in Tesco where you can vote for a charity. They 

will all have to be the same size and shape so the children can see at a glance which class has 

the most tokens. We need 10 containers and if possible tokens to go inside them.  

 

Does anyone know where we can get anything like this very cheaply or even better, for      

nothing? 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs Anna Thwaites 
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STARS OF THE WEEK  

 Germany - Kingsley Latvia - Samiya 

 France - Emiymah  Spain - Setayesh 

 Italy - Amaan   Greece - Erica 

 Belgium - Tahmidal  Denmark - Sabrina 

 Norway -  Milica  Poland - Aziz 

 Iceland -  Camelia  Turkey - Romana 

 Finland -  Inaaya  Sweden - Maryam 

Thank you for 

your donations. 

Look out for the 

total on Class Dojo 

tomorrow. 



 
 

HEADTEACHER  

AWARDS 

Congratulations  

       

     SCHOOL DIARY  
  19 November   Y4 Brass instrument lesson 
  21 November  Y3 Swimming 
  22 November  Y3/4 Futsal 
  22 November  Iceland Class Assembly 3pm  
 
  26 November  Y5 Natural History Museum Trip 
  26 November   Y4 Brass instrument lesson 
  27 November  Flu Vaccinations 
  27 November  Y5/6 Tag Rugby 
  28 November  Y3 Swimming 
  29 November  Turkey Class Assembly 
  30 November  Christmas Decorations Day 
  
    QPA CHRISTMAS SHOWS  
  12 December  Marlborough Road     
      (9.15am & 2pm) 
  18 December  Chestnut Avenue     
      (9.15am & 2pm) 

Noah - Iceland Shayaan - Norway 

Umaiza - Turkey Khadija - Poland 

Ana - Turkey Igor - Denmark 

Romana - Turkey Michelle - Norway 

Zuhair - Turkey Tahmidal - Belgium 

Zaynab - Turkey Ibrahim - Poland 

Armaan - Turkey Yunus - Poland 

Shazia - Norway Ahmed - Belgium 

Jasmeen - Finland Hamidah - Sweden 

Haniya - Norway Tania - Belgium 

Shuja - Denmark Taniya - Belgium 

Fariha - Poland Aleena - Belgium 

Maysune - Iceland Iman - Iceland 

Leo - Iceland Ana - Turkey 

Hasnain - Iceland Ola - Poland 

Finland Class 



Royal Post 

Last May, Switzerland class made      

wedding cards for Prince Harry and    

Meghan Markle (now the Duke and 

Duchess of Sussex). On Thursday last 

week we received some very royal post 

to say thank you. How lovely to receive 

something from Kensington Palace. 

PSHE/South America Day 

On Friday children enjoyed taking 

part in a variety of activities related  

to PSHE and South America. They 

created some fantastic pieces of 

work as you can see.   

Class Attendance 

Turkey 99.3% 

France 99.2% 

Belgium 98.5% 

Sweden 98.5% 

Denmark 98.0% 

Poland 96.1% 

Italy 94.7% 

Finland 93.9% 

Iceland 93.6% 

Greece 91.9% 

Norway 91.4% 

Spain 87.3% 

Germany 83.8% 

Latvia 83.0% 

Our whole 

school  

target is 96%.  



Anti-Bullying Week - Odd Sock Day 

Last week QPA supported anti-bullying 

week and joined in the national Odd 

Sock Day to raise awareness of diversity 

and respect. 

 

Odd socks in Denmark class. 

Odd socks in Turkey class. 

Vue Cinema Trip 

Last week Year 5 walked to the Vue cinema to watch Isle 

of Dogs. Maysune from Iceland class wrote άOn Thursday  

15th November we went to Vue cinema to watch Isle of 

Dogs. In my opinion, I thought the movie was spectacu-

lar. Lots of children enjoyed the movie. At some parts I 

felt surprised, sad and cheerful. The movie was about a 

boy named Atari and he was looking for his lost dog. 

Eventually a group of dogs helped him to find himέΦ 

Photographs 

Your childΩs photograph has now gone home.  

DonΩt forget that the deadline for the  

10% early bird discount is Wednesday 21st November. 


